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From: John CUTLER    
Sent: Tuesday, February 01, 2022 9:47 AM 
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca 
Cc: JOHN CUTLER   
Subject: [External] Feb 2 / 2022 Public Mtg ‐ Consideration of Community Centre in Block 55 West Development. 
 
As long time residents of Kleinburg, we are tabling a request to Council to actively consider the inclusion of a community 
centre in the plans for the Copper Creek / Block 55 West development. 
With the added population generated by this  new community ( 770 units ) and by the significant number of new and 
planned housing in this this part of Vaughan, it would seem logical that a new community centre resource will be 
required.   Since a new school will be required in this development it would make sense to  provide for a community 
centre while the planning is still in progress. 
The closest existing community centre at Islington and Rutherford is a considerable distance away and is currently highly 
utilized ( even more so once COVID restrictions are lifted ) . 
Sincerely 
Paulette and John Cutler  
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